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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

CITY OF LEDUC - 2021 LANEWAY IMPROVEMENTS 

52 STREET & 51A STREET – SOUTH OF 45 AVENUE 

 

We wanted to issue a public notice to the residents in the area now that the laneway paving 

is complete and construction is wrapping up.  We realize there is still some ongoing tie in 

restoration that will take place over the next couple weeks.  We wanted to notify the 

residents in the area that your rear laneway garbage collection can resume on garbage 

collection days as per normal. 

 

 
 

We apologize for any inconveniences during construction and we would like to thank you for 

your cooperation!  We realize the inconveniences caused by construction and we appreciate 

your cooperation.  All the best to you and your community!  If there are any remaining 

questions or concerns, please contact Tyler Spence at 780-453-5841. 

 

Notice Issued: September 2, 2021 


